
 

 

 

 

UPDATE 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

AECA 2015!! 

 

Our 2015 conference 

planning is underway! 

Look for more 

information on keynote 

speakers, special events 

and a Whobelation 

celebrating the who’s of 

Arkansas!  

 

October 8-10, 2015 

Notification to Members of a Dues 
Increase  

From the AECA Board 

In July, the AECA Board of Directors voted to 

increase the annual AECA dues from $30 to $35 per 

year for regular members and from $25 to $30 per 

year for student members (your SECA dues are $22 

and are included in the price of membership). The 

dues increase will be effective beginning 

September 1, 2015. This notification is being 

provided according to the By-laws of the 

Association. AECA By-laws: Article IV—Dues 

Dues for each class of membership shall be 

determined by the Executive Board.  The 

membership shall be informed through the local 

affiliate boards and in the Arkansas Early 

Childhood Association publication by April 1 for 

dues alteration effective the following September 1. 

(AECA Policies and Procedures, page 6 

Amanda Morgan, MS 

Writer, Speaker, Con-

sultant, and Creator of 

Not Just Cute 

DAP Pushing Children 

Down the Stairs 

 

 

Amanda Morgan holds a BA in both ele-

mentary and early childhood education and 

an MS in family and human development.  

Her past experience includes teaching in 

public, private, and migrant schools as well 

as teaching preschoolers, grade-schoolers, 

college students, teachers, and parents.  

She writes, speaks, and consults on the top-

ic of intentional, whole child development 

and is the creator of the blog, Not Just 

Cute.  In her free time, she can usually be 

found exploring the Pacific Northwest with 

her husband and four boys, or snitching co-

pious amounts of chocolate from her pantry.  

Friday, October 9th, 2015 


